

LHC News
Winter 2021
Welcome to our
latest newsletter

Complete domiciliary care solutions

Tis the season, someone's has been busy in the place.

The reception is looking good and the festive look continues around the rest of the offices

The hydration station remains open for everyone to pop in for a snack, a cuppa or a chat.



We have some fabulous Office News

Cheryl, Supervisors and some carers are undertaking some new qualification including

Falls Awareness Level 2 End of Life Care Level 3 Medication Level 3 Dementia Level 2





The tree of gloves is a new one on some of us, Unfortunately these were returned opened and not reusable due to hygiene safety so found another use for them.



Eddy is back on his adventures, follow him facebook.com/LHCuk

You never know where he will pop up next, last seen disappearing from the xmas tree

Hi I'm
Leonard Lifetime
I'm Jabbed Up
I'm Boosted Up
I've Got the Mask,
and the Badge
Ready to Go



A big thank you to all, the majority of staff are fully vaccinated with many now boosted, we are still undertaking weekly staff testing.

Now recruiting community carers, make a difference and help in serving your local community, for details Tel 01909 771211